
 
From: Ben Cottam [mailto   
Sent: 05 October 2021 14:34 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade Stopping Up Order - NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

Dear Caroline, 
 
I am writing to object to the proposed stopping up of Princes Parade - 
NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254.  
 
Loss of this road will remove a valuable - as well as scenic - route into Hythe, whilst 
depriving those of us who don't wish to drive into the centre of Hythe a pleasant spot to 
park our cars. I fear an inevitable consequence of it going ahead will be increased traffic 
through the town centre, which is increasingly subject to congestion. 
 
All the best, 
 
Ben Cottam 
 

 
 

 

 
 




